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An NSF employee1 hired under the Intergovernmental Personnel Act submitted a Form 
1311, Non-Federal Travel Reimbursement Approval and Report to the National Science 
Foundation Office of General Counsel (OGC), which was rejected by OGC. The employee 
subsequently sought and received reimbursement for the travel from NSF. There were also 
apparent irregularities regarding the employee's Individual Research and Development travel. 

The matter was referred to the employee's Directorate. The employee was interviewed 
by his Division Director2 and provided adequate explanations regarding the travel and IRD 
Issues. 

Accordingly, this case is closed. 
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